Dothan Broadcasting Company
WAGE
» “The “Ti-States Station”

Dothan, Alabama
October 28, 1947

Mr. S. R, Morss,

Route 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Sir:

This will acknowled%e receipt of ¥our report
on our frequemcy check of October 15, 1947.

The information you have forwarded is very
complete, in fact, one of the best we have ever
received.

Incidentally, we are going to 1,000 watts and
moving from 1400 ke's to 1320 Ke's in the near future.
this should take place in about 2 months. We invite

you to be on the look-out for us then on our frequency
checks,

Please accept our sincere thanks for your letter
and invitation to write us again, whenever you have
the opportunity.

sSincer yours,

] (£
4 A. Creamer,
é]ule



